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PICTURE DAY

Picture day for ALL STUDENTS including SENIOR PICTURES will be Friday, 

April 12th.  A $10 sitting fee is required for each student. Please fill out the 

enclosed form and return it to the school with the sitting fee no later than 

Wednesday, April 10th.  This is to confirm to the photographer how many to 

prepare for. We must have a minimum of 5 students registered in order for our 

photographer to come. She brings her studio to the school and sets it up and 

takes pictures at the school and at a nearby park.  The first 3 students to turn 

in their form & sitting fee will receive a free 8X10 photo of their choice. 

The photographer will begin taking pictures at 9:00am at the school.  Please do 

not be late.  She will take Cap & Gown pictures and then we will leave the 

school and go to a local park to complete the picture sessions.  You may bring 2 

- 3 changes of clothes.  Boys need to bring a dress shirt with a white collar for 

the Cap & Gown pictures.  We have caps & gowns here at the school to use for 

pictures. You will schedule a time to come to the school on the following 

Tuesday night to view your proofs and place your order.  Orders must be paid in 

full before pictures will be printed.  

GRADUATION

GRADUATION IS SUNDAY, JUNE 9, 2019, AT THE RADISSON Fort Worth 

North at Fossil Creek. 

All students planning to graduate this June must complete their work by the end 

of May.  If you want to order a Cap & Gown, please fill out the order form 

enclosed and return to me by May 1st along with $35 to cover the cost of the 

cap & gown plus shipping and handling.  Also, I have a limited supply of Caps & 

Gowns that may be borrowed but it is “first come, first serve”.  I may not have 

your size available for loan if you wait to reserve it.

All graduates must have tuition plus the $90 Diploma-Grad fee paid in full in 

order to participate in the Graduation Ceremony and before receiving your 

diploma & transcripts.  This must be paid by the last day of school, May 22nd, in 

order for your diploma to be here in time for graduation. 

TUITION

Each month’s tuition is due by the last day of the month.  Students will not be 

issued packets and/or tests until past due tuition is paid. Thank you so much for 

having this paid on time. 



HOLIDAYS

Upcoming holidays are:

• Monday, April 22nd (Easter Holiday)

LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

The last day of school is Wednesday, May 22nd.  School will dismiss at 12:00 noon.

If you have any questions, please feel free to call.

Chuck & Ameta Mays

817-378-0100 school

817-675-1300 cell  (leave message and Chuck or I will call you back)


